
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 

Study Opportunity for Patients with Inflammatory 
Bowel Disease (IBD)! 

 
“An exploration of how health care professionals assess and support 

sleep and fatigue in a pediatric IBD population” 
 

This study is to learn about what sleep and feeling tired is like for 
young people with IBD. 

 
Participating in the study would be completing a 
one-time secure online survey that we expect 
will take 10-20 minutes. You can fill the survey 
out at home on your own phone or computer. 
The survey will ask you questions about 
yourself, your IBD, sleep, and feeling tired. 
Participating is voluntary and you can stop at 
any time. The choice to participate or not 
participate does not impact your care with 
your doctor.  
 

 
Scan the QR code to learn more!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please reach out to the study PI, Dr. Jennie David, at 614-722-2627 with any questions 


